Zosia Rutkowska

Apartment 31, 102 Camley Street,
N1C 4PF, London.

May 5th, 2022
Supporting letter for Planning Application 2022/0972/P

To Camden Planning Department.

Hello,

Iam a local resident and visit the Camden Market often.

[ would like to offer my strong support in favour of the application. I think it will
enhance the local area and increase an opportunity for local businesses to recover
o}s;t-r.)_andemic. I can’t imagine that the opening hours would increase anti-social

ehaviour.

Please approve this application and allow extended opening hours to enable the
Camden Market area to thrive as:it should.

Zapia Rutkows!




